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FURTHER DEVELOPMENT OF HOME CARE SERVICES 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
1.1 To consider and comment of the proposal to further develop home care 

services.  
 
 
SUPPORTING INFORMATION 

 
 
2.1 The attached report was considered by the Cabinet Member for Adult 

Services at his November meeting. This proposes a major change in the 
provision of home care services and could have significant impact on 
service provision to older people in long time to come. I therefore felt the 
Commission should have the opportunity to consider this report and 
submit its comments where appropriate.  
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List of appendices:  

 
Mahroof Hussain 01332 255597  mahroof.Hussain@derby.gov.uk 
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Appendix 1 
 
IMPLICATIONS 

 
Financial 
 
1. Changes home care service delivery will have financial implications for 

the authority.   
 
Legal 
 
2.   None arising from this report 
 
Personnel 
 
3.  There will be personnel implications for in-house staff as private sector 

is contracted to deliver some contracts. 
 
Equalities impact 
 
4.  None arising from this report 
 
Corporate Priorities  
 
5.        The report accords with the Corporate Priority of helping people to be 

healthy, active and independent.  
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